
Teacher Education / Block students  

 

This serves as your advisement for Spring 2012, and your advisement hold will be removed before October 31, 2011. If 
you have questions or concerns, please contact me.     

 
Your information has been updated on Wolf Watch for Spring 2012. Please make sure that you review your PLANNER IN 
WOLF WATCH to account for all your coursework. If you have not received proper credit for a course that you have 
taken, make a note and send me the proper document(s) verifying that you have taken the class.  I will make the 
necessary adjustments.  Remember, it is your responsibility to maintain your program.  
 
Need to know how to access Wolf Watch?  Find out how to here: http://www.westga.edu/registrar/index_13396.php 

 

Block/Teacher Education Reminders: 

 

• Please go to BANWEB and update your personal contact information every semester. 

 

• It is your responsibility to register for your classes.  Please do not forget!  You can check 
http://www.westga.edu/registrar/index_11955.php for your registration date.  Please make sure you take care 
of all HOLDS before registration.   Registration for seniors for Spring 2012 starts October 31, 2011. The 
Spring Scoop will be available at http://www.westga.edu/registrar/index_8701.php  

 

• You can look at the course listings for the semester on the Course Bulletin at:  
https://grim.westga.edu/www/schedule.htm.  Once at the website, select Spring 2012 undergraduate subject 
listing, then you can select the “NGA – North GA” option on the subject menu to see the offerings at the 
Georgia Highlands campus.  
 

• College of Education announcements and information will be sent to your my.westga.edu account.  Please 
check this e-mail account daily. If you are over OUOTA, you will not receive our announcements.  
 

• The last day to withdraw from a class with a grade of “W” is October 14, 2011. Please note that withdrawing 
from a course may affect my recommendations in the notes below. 

• It is your responsibility to verify your U.S. and GA History and Constitution (if you transferred to UWG from an 
out-of-state university) and Regents requirements have been met.  If you are in doubt, please go to 
http://banweb.westga.edu. Click on Registrar and then click on Transferring to UWG. 
 

• If after receiving this letter, you still have questions, please call or email me at (678) 839-6054 or 
efreeman@westga.edu 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Notes:  

You will be registering for your Block II classes, MATH 3703, ECED 4261, ECED 4262, ECED 4263, ECED 

4283, and READ 3262. 

 

Classes in Carrollton fill up very quickly so please be sure to register on your assigned 
registration day for all your spring classes. 

 

 


